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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY I. GARDINER OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 17th MARCH 2025 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 24th MARCH 2025 

 

 

Question 

 

“Following the publication of the 2025 Business Plan – People Services, will the Chair advise whether the 

current recruitment freeze will be extended and, if so, what criteria will be applied; and if not, why not?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

Further measures to curb growth in the public sector are under consideration and updates will be provided 

in due course. 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Government%20and%20administration/People%20Services%20Business%20Plan%202025.pdf

